
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

Effective September 1, 2025, BEA will no longer 
reconnect meters after business hours. 

This policy applies to all non-payment disconnections, 
including prepay and new service activations. 

This change is being made to ensure the safety and well-
being of both our employees and our customers. 

 


